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DEPARTMENT OF PUBUC WORKS AND *{IGHWAYS

BOHOI. FIR T DISTRICT ENGIHEERING OFFICE
REGIONAL OFFICE VII
Tagbilaran CttY, Bohal

CERTIFICATIOII

In connectiCIn with the rrtemorandum issued by Usc. Ardeliza R' F4edenilla, MNSA CESO I,
Undersecretary for Suppcrl Servkes dated September L6, 2019, this is to ceftfy that we have

no proposed Consulting Servies projects for FY 2820.

Issued this 23rd day of September 2AL9.
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